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On behalf of the Auditors General of most provinces as well as the Auditor General of 
Canada, the Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development, Julie Gel-
fand, will be presenting a collaborative report titled “Perspectives on Climate Change Ac-
tion in Canada: A Collaborative Report from Auditors General” for tabling in the House of 
Commons on Tuesday, 27 March 2018.

The Report will be made available on our website (www.oag-ns.ca) immediately following 
tabling in the House of Commons of Canada, at around 11:00 am (AST).

You are invited to participate in a webinar discussion on this collaborative report on 
27 March 2018, at 2:30 p.m. (AST). The webinar is an opportunity to ask questions to 
the Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development, Julie Gelfand, the 
Auditor General of Nova Scotia, Michael Pickup, the Auditor General of British Columbia, 
Carol Bellringer, and Glenn Wheeler, Audit Principal of the Office of the Auditor General 
of Canada who will be addressing the audits conducted in Canada’s three northern 
territories.

Please sign up for the webinar here:  http://video.isilive.ca/oag/2018-03-27/register-
en.html
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